
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 
August 30, 1999 

 
 
At the August 30, 1999, City Council Workshop, the City Council of the City of 
Grand Junction, Colorado, convened into special session to discuss property 
negotiations and attorney/client discussion on the Charter petition. Those present 
were Cindy Enos-Martinez, Earl Payne, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford Theobold, 
and President of the Council Gene Kinsey. Jack Scott was absent.  Also present 
were City Manager Mark Achen, City Attorney Dan Wilson, and City Clerk 
Stephanie Nye. 
 
Upon motion by Councilmember Terry, seconded by Councilmember Spehar and 
carried, City Council went into executive session at 9:02 p.m. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
The special meeting adjourned at the end of executive session. 
 
 
 
Stephanie Nye,  CMC/AAE 
City Clerk  


